
Crocker/Riverside Elementary School 

2020/2021 
Kindergarten Registration Information 

 

 

 

 

Registration Packets can be picked up in the school office beginning 

January 9th between the hours of 8:00 am and 3:30 pm 
 

 

Crocker/Riverside Elementary will only be 
registering neighborhood students 

 

 

The District Enrollment Center will be processing kindergarten registrations packets if the 

school site registration hours do not work with your schedule, 

beginning at 8:00 a.m. on Tuesday, January 14, 2020.  
Their hours of operation are M-W (8am-3pm), Th (11am-6pm) & F (8am-11am). 

 

Registration packets will be processed in the school office between the 

hours of 9:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. only 

Monday – Friday during January 14th – January 28th. 
Please do not come early as the office is very busy before 9:30 a.m.  Thank you. 

 

Please note that Crocker/Riverside and the District Enrollment Center will be CLOSED on 

Monday, January 20th in observance of the Martin Luther King Jr. Holiday. 

 

 

 In accordance with SCUSD policy, a student must be born on or before September 1, 2015 to qualify for 

kindergarten enrollment for the fall of 2020.  (Your child must be 5 years old by September 1, 2020.) 
 

 **Registration will take place on a first come, first served basis. Each completed registration packet is date 

and time stamped, regardless of where the registration occurs at the school site or at the Enrollment 

Center. While we do not anticipate being overenrolled, though it is a possibility. 
 

 Students registering after the 10-day window (January 28, 2020) will have to register their child at the Enrollment 

Center located at 5601 47th Avenue, Sacramento, CA 95824.  

 Please note that only a parent or legal guardian can register a child for school. 
  

 

 

Kindergarten Visitation Days: 

February 5th & 13th at 9:30 am and February 3rd & 11th at 1:30 pm. 

No appointment necessary, check into the school office. You will be provided information and 

visit the Kindergarten Classrooms on the above dates and times only (no children please). 


